PCAB CITIZEN’S CHARTER

CONSTRUCTION SAFETY AND HEALTH SEMINAR

Important: Attendance in the COSH Seminar are pre-requisites for filing an
application for New License or Change of Authorized Managing Officer
(CAMO) application or Upgrading of License Category.

A. What is COSH Seminar?

The Construction Safety and Health Seminar is a forty (40)-hour seminar that is intended
to equip the contractor/applicant with the knowledge on standard occupational safety,
health, practices and processes in construction industry.

Who should attend?

The proprietor in an application for a new license;

Any person nominated as AMO in an application for new license of a partnership or
corporation;

Any person designated to replace the AMO of a PCAB licensed contractor
(application to be filed: Change in AMO or CAMO);

Proprietors or AMOs of applicants for upgrading of license category;

At least one (1) Sustaining Technical Employee of the firm. If the Proprietor or AMO
who are the same time STEs of their companies who have completed the course on
COSH are deemed compliant;

B. Who conducts the seminar?

The seminar is conducted by DOLE accredited safety course provider.

C. How often and where are the seminars held?

Seminars are depending on the schedules provided by the DOLE accredited safety
course provider. Schedules are available at the Public Assistance Desk and may be
viewed at www.ciap.dti.gov.ph

D. How much does it cost?

Ranges from Php 5,000 to Php 7,000



